
 

 

 

 

12th February 2025 
Dear Parents, 

 
The Breck Foundation – Parent Workshop 

 
This week in school, the children have taken part in e-safety workshops in class, led by The Breck 
Foundation. The Breck Foundation are a charity who were set up by Lorin, the mother of Breck. 
Through age appropriate work, they teach children about the safety needed when participating in 
games online. We are aware that many of our children enjoy playing games online, and we are 
also aware that many of them communicate with others while doing so. Therefore, we feel that 
this was an important workshop to hold in school for all our children.  
 
The Breck Foundation also held an online session for parents too. Thank-you to those of you who 
came and the positive feedback about this session.  
 
They have released a recording of this and you can access this below. The link will expire on 
Monday, 17th February and I would encourage you to watch this ahead of then.  
 
https://us06web.zoom.us/rec/share/HshtKdSWFrD2FQp6e_hP7qiIyXpD04F9vqs6DZ_WlmMm3Thv-
ykeoxm9P9A5N-5m.yKNXp-GDVvoL81LF?startTime=1739209856000 
 
Passcode: $84Mur*N 
 
There is also a Post-Presentation pack for parents which is attached to this letter. We hope you will 
find this useful. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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